
 
Information on the Council’s response to your Questions on Schools and Nurseries 

 
 
Web (URL to link – http://www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/coronavirus-schools) 
Earlier this month, Renfrewshire Council asked parents and carers to submit their questions on 
schools and nurseries. Thank you to everyone who took part, there was a phenomenal response 
with more than 1,000 questions.   
Your most-asked questions were put to Steven Quinn, Director of Children’s Services, which you can 
see at www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/coronavirus-schools. You can also find answers to many more 
questions there too.  
Thank you for your continued patience and support for our school/nursery during this difficult time. 
We hope to see you back in our school/nursery as soon as it is safe to do so.  
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